
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Dave Sutton, Fire Chief 

Department: Fire Services 

Date of Report: March 2, 2021 

Report Number: FIRE 21-05 

Subject: Appointment of Provincial Offences Officer 

Recommendation 

That the report of the Fire Chief dated March 2, 2021 (FIRE 21-05) regarding the 
appointment of a Provincial Offences Officer BE APPROVED. 

Report 

Under the authority of municipal By-law No. 6500 certain municipal officials are 
appointed by Council as Provincial Offences Officers for the purpose of enforcing the 
provisions of regulatory by-laws of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle.  

The Deputy Fire Chief position has delegated authority and responsibility for the 
enforcement of various municipal by-laws, in addition to Ontario Fire Code matters. It is 
therefore recommended that Deputy Fire Chief Richard Malott be appointed as a 
Provincial Offences Officer for the Town of LaSalle, as set out in Schedule “A” of by-law 
No. 6500, as amended, and further that the appointment of Fire Chief Dave Sutton be 
rescinded.  

 

Consultations 

Financial Implications 

None 

Prepared By: Dave Sutton, Fire Chief 
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Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Yes 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - Not Applicable  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - Not Applicable  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - Not Applicable  

5. Sustaining strong public services and infrastructure - Yes 

Communications 

Notifications 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: FIRE 21-05 Appointment of Provincial Offences Officer.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Mar 10, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Joe Milicia 


